



St Mary's C of E Primary School

Fox Class Weekly Newsletter Friday 7th October 2022

Dear Families,

October already! Where did September go?

In English, The children had fun writing instructions, 'how to blow up a balloon'. Then they had a chance to put their instructions into practice! Also as it was National Poetry Day on Thursday, they had the opportunities to write two poems. A senses poem about the environment and a Kenning poem about themselves.

In maths, we have completed our place value unit with comparing numbers, less than, greater than and equal too as well as sequencing in numbers counting in 50's. We have now moved on to the addition and subtraction unit.

In RE, we were learning about being a good neighbour and had a discussion about 'The Good Samaritan'. Children talked about showing kindness and helping others if they can.

In History, we were finding out about what was new during the Neolithic Age and the find found out that around 4,000 BC people in Britain became more settled and started farming instead of hunting and gathering.

In art, we have been sketching fossil pictures with chalk and charcoal and will be moving on to cave art this week.

Reminders for next week

School photographs on Monday 10th October

PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions or queries.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing the children next week!

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips